
From: Weston, Robert, Env. Health
To: "Morgan Johnson"; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: UST Removal Permit- Former Crown Chevrolet
Date: Friday, October 19, 2012 11:02:44 AM
Attachments: Crown Chevrolet UST Closure Plan.pdf

Morgan,
Please find the accepted UST closure permit application for Crown Chevrolet.  Additionally I have
noted the addendums submitted on your client’s behalf that are included by reference.
 

As I told you yesterday I have time  available the week of Oct 29th.      The sooner we can confirm a
date and time the better.
 
Robert Weston
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
ICC 5238670-UI
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
510 567-6781
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged information and/or confidential information only for the
use by the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the
sender by e-mail or by telephone and delete the transmission.
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